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March 21, 2023        
 
 
RE: Sherman Lake Installation Schedule – Project Participants 
 
Dear Sherman Lake Property Owner 
 
GLSWA wanted to reach out and provide information on scheduling of the sewer installation around 
Sherman Lake. The weather has cooperated this winter and currently there are 18 installations 
scheduled for Yorkshire Drive. Going forward, the scheduling will be determined by the contractors and 
adjusted based on their availability and the weather. The order of installations will be as follows: 

 39th Street 
 Forrest Beach Neighborhood 
 North Sherman Lake Drive 
 West Sherman Lake Drive 
 South Sherman Lake Drive 

Two to four weeks’ notice will be provided and you will be contacted by the contractors directly. Once 
the outside electrical box is connected, assuming the inside work is completed, you do not need to be 
home for the installations. The grading and landscaping work may take longer than the installation and 
our goal is to have all the work done well before the September 1 deadline. 
 
There have been several requests to alter the schedule based on individuals’ needs. However, to keep 
the group pricing, we need everyone who is participating to be ready and commit to the schedule 
provided by the contractors. Should you need special consideration, please contact us ASAP and fill out 
the Special Request to Change Schedule of Installation form. There will be an additional contractor 
charge for these schedule changes of $1,500.  
 
To keep you informed, please make sure we have your contact information. You can email your phone 
number and mailing address to Heather at mezoh@glswa.org. 
 
Feel free to reach out with any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John Crumb 
Executive Director 
 


